
Parents,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Below are websites in which you can review to acquire the necessary information needed for you to secure free Wi-Fi in order for your students(s) to be able to access digital content for instruction due to the school closings caused by COVID-19.  .  Please click on the links below and review the information.  WE hope this information will be of great assistance to you. 

https://www.multichannel.com/news/charter-opening-wi-fi-hotspots-in-face-of-covid-19

https://www.wtvm.com/2020/03/14/charter-offering-free-wifi-households-with-students-during-coronavirus-outbreak/


